
 

Swine Flu Vaccinations St. Mark’s Senior School

Monday 25th January 2010

Dear Parents / Guardians,

The HSE have informed us that they will administer the Swine Flu vaccine to children in St. Mark’s 
Junior & Senior Schools on Friday 5th February 2010

You should all have received consent forms for your child’s Swine Flu vaccination.

The decision to have your child vaccinated against Swine Flu is yours.    It is vital that you tick the 
appropriate box, sign and return the form to your child’s teacher immediately.

Your co-operation in returning the forms is vital to the smooth running of this process.

Yours sincerely,

Richard Walsh 
     Principal

St. Mark’s
Senior National School,

Springfield, Tallaght, 
Dublin, 24.

Fax/Phone 4513138
Roll Number: 19390u

Scoil Mharcais - Sinsir, 
Achadh an Tobair, 

Tamhlacht, 
Baile Atha Cliath, 24.
Fax/Fon 4513138

Roll Number: 19390u
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